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Families

Concerts by the Shore continue through August 25th at Ontario Beach Park. All
concerts begin at 7:00 and end at 9:00 p.m, except for August 11th, which features
a pair of guests from 6:00 until 7:00 p.m. and 7:30 until 9:30 p.m. The entire
summer schedule is available by downloading the .pdf file. The concerts are free to
the public and parking is available around Ontario Beach Park. Wegmans will be
selling food and beverages each Wednesday night. For more information on
Concerts by the Shore, you can call the Ontario Beach Park Program Committee at
(585) 865-3320.
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